

THE FIRST SEMESTER ENGLISH GRADE 6th EXAM – SAMPLE 01

Name:

Question I: Circle the word which has underlined part pronounced differently.

9. A. activity B. compass C. thank D. have
10. A. lamps B. beds C. desks D. phones
11. A. pastime B. winter C. ice D. bike
12. A. weather B. speak C. beach D. easy

Question IV: Circle the best answer A, B, C or D.

13. Which girl is Dana or Karen?
A. young B. the youngest C. younger D. more young.
14. My mother is a good cook. She often special food at Tet.
A. buys B. cooks C. takes D. brings
15. Why we go to the movie? - Good idea.
A. do B. don't C. are D. aren't
16. My father works a factory.
A. on B. in C. with D. by

Question V: Give the correct form of the verbs in brackets.

17. Mrs. Mai usually (finish) her work at 5p.m.
18. We can't go out now. It (rain) very hard.
19. In England the sun (not shine) every day.
20. You should (help) your mother with cooking.

Question VI: Give the correct form of the words in brackets

21. The red jacket is than the blue jacket. (**cheap**)
22. Fansipan is the mountain in Indochina. (**high**)

Question VII: Fill each blank with a suitable word in the box

in on hear greatest see Falls Valley smaller

One of the (23) waterfall in the whole world lies on the Zimbezi River, which forms the border between Zambia and Zimbabwe. Some people think it is one of the most beautiful sights (24) the world. Upstream, the river flows through a wide valley. You could probably hear Victoria Fall from 25 to 40 miles away and see its spray rising 1,0000 feet into the air about seven miles away. Long before you even (25) the waterfalls you can hear the roaring of the water. Victoria Falls was discovered by David Livingstone in 1855. The falls were named in honor of Queen Victoria. There is no doubt that Victoria (26) is a Wonder of The Natural World.

Question VIII: Read the passage and answer the questions.

A few days before Tet comes, my family has much work to do. My mother begins cleaning and decorating the house. My father and I help her. We tidy up the house until it is spick and span. Our house is so neat and tidy. The decoration looks lovely.

During Tet, I help my mother to serve food and drinks when our relatives or friends visit us. I feel proud of myself to help my parents.

27. The family is busy a few days before Tet. **(True / False)**

28. She feels like to help her parents. **(True / False)**

29. What does her mother begin doing?

-

30. What do they do?

-

31. Is the house neat and tidy?

-

32. Who visits them at Tet?

-

Question IX: Rewrite each sentence so that it has the same meaning

33. The garden is behind Linh's house.

- Linh's house

34. Our school has a small yard.

- There

35. No one in our class is taller than Vinh.

Vinh

36. The bookstore is on the right of the photocopy store.

- The photocopy store

Question X: Do the tasks.

37. father / My / watching / is / at / television / moment. / the

(Sắp xếp từ thành câu)

-

38. teachers / The / my / in / are / school / and / nice / The / very

(Sắp xếp từ thành câu)

-

39. He / wear / a / new / uniform / today.

(Dựa vào từ đã cho viết thành câu hoàn chỉnh)

-

40. There / is / a / bed / and / wardrobe / in / my / bedroom.

(Dựa vào từ đã cho viết thành câu hoàn chỉnh)

-